
'_ _) United States Department of the Interiori OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
_ WASHINGTON, D.C. 20240

February 18, 1988

NEMORANDUM

To: Sally Kelley, Director of Agency Liaison

Presidential Correspondence The White House

From: Larry Morgan, Director for Legislative & Public Affair
Territorial and International Affairs

Subject: White House Referral ID #313751

Congressman Don Young

Reference is made to the above correspondence. The issue

the Congressman addresses was resolved with passage of

legislation by Congress in January 1986 and implemented by
the Administration in November of 1986.

We suggest that you close your file on this correspondence.

L_. ry Morgan'7


